
It's Christmas 
once again.

It is just over a year since we stepped onto our new home
in Bury Hill.  We put a planning application in to become a

Care Farm just before Christmas 2020 and as it stands
are waiting to hear at the start of January 2022 if the

application has been approved..  It feels like a long battle
to try and persuade the council that our intentions are

solid and all we want to do is realise our vision of
supporting those most vulnerable in society with a safe,

inclusive green space, where they can learn and  

From the team at Empowering
Futures

We hope your Christmas  is fulll of happy memories and laughter 

 MERRY CHRISTMAS

Well here we are again, the winter 
solstice has been and we approach

Christmas 2021.  It is hard to believe 
that we slowly but surely move towards the longer days . 

 The animals all have their winter homes with extra
bedding, shelter from the elements and the Guinea pigs
even have mini warmers to keep their bed area snuggly .
They have all the nutrition they need to keep them strong

and healthy during the winter months.



As many of you will know, we have had a planning 
application in, to allow us to operate as a Care Farm 

and have a hub, so that we can provide a 
service in all weathers.

We were hoping that after a year we would be able to
tell you that we have had it all approved and we were 

moving forward.  However it is still ongoing and 
we have the final stages in early January.
We very much hope that the council can 

see all the many positives and benefits, and that 
2022 can start in a truly positive way for us.   Keep
everything crossed for us and we will update you

when we have news.

With all the seasons this year seeming to be later, we had
colour and blooms until very late in the year. It all looks

 very different now and after planting some 
hedgerow, much of the planting and growing is on 

hold until Spring next year 

www.empoweringfutures.co.uk https://www.facebook.com/EmpoweringFutures


